
National Traineeship Programme Guidelines

Guideline 1
ELSA Traineeships and National Traineeship Programmes should not have cycles of application
at the same time and should decide on specific dates of application.

Guideline 2
The National Traineeship Programmes shall not use the same brand or the same logo as ELSA
Traineeships and should have a significantly different name from ELSA Traineeships.

Guideline 3
ELSA Traineeships and National Traineeship Programme should have different target audiences,
both for Job Hunting and Student Hunting. Job Hunting should be focused on small National or
Local firms/companies interested in having students know the National Law, for the National
Traineeship Programme and on big firms/organizations for ELSA Traineeships. If ELSA
Officers want to contact big firms/companies for their National Traineeship Programme, they
should first propose participation in ELSA Traineeships. They should also explain to the
professionals the differences between the two programmes. Student Hunting should be focused
on students who are not interested in going abroad for National Traineeship Programme and on
international students who want to experience new cultures for ELSA Traineeships.

Guideline 5
National Traineeship Programmes and their organisers shall respect the contact procedures
established by ELSA International.

Guideline 6
National Traineeship Programmes should be open to any students part of ELSA.

Guideline 7
ELSA Groups organising a National Traineeship Programme shall decide on a Verification and
Matching strategy locally or nationally.

Guideline 8
ELSA Groups organising a National Traineeship Programme shall decide on a Marketing
strategy for their project.

Guideline 9
ELSA International should create a database where ELSA Groups can share their advice and
best practices about the creation and the running of the National Traineeship Programme.


